
The Leader congratulatory message on the occasion of Basij Week - 24
/Nov/ 2021

In a message congratulating Basij week, Ayatollah Khamenei called "hard work, wisdom, honesty and trust in God"
experienced tools to overcome the country's problems. The text of the message of the Leader of the Islamic
Revolution is as follows:

In the name of God, The Compassionate, The Merciful

Congratulations to everyone on Basij Week, especially on the new and lively younglings of the Basij, which, like
their previous generation, are still the beloved children of the late Imam.

Dear ones!

Be grateful for your position and know that with great effort, and in the light of wisdom and righteousness, and with
trust and reliance on God Almighty, you can be effective and problem-solving in all public issues of the country and
the nation. This has been the experience of the Iranian nation for decades.

Peace and blessings be upon you,

3th Azar 1400

24th November 2020

Sayyid Ali Khamenei
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